LOOKING FOR INNOVATIVE LOCAL SOLUTIONS FOCUSED ON CLIMATE CHANGE AND ITS IMPACTS ON HEALTH.
Kamuzu University of Health Sciences (KUHeS) is thrilled to announce that its affiliate, Malaria Alert Center is searching for innovating health solutions under their project Social Innovation in Health Initiative (SIHI) Malawi. This groundbreaking project aims to identify, study, and scale up social innovations in health, ultimately transforming lives in Malawi and Rwanda. 
Are you aware of any individuals, organizations, or communities successfully implementing community-based solutions to improve health in Malawi or Rwanda? We want to hear from you and learn about these remarkable initiatives! 
Whether you're a health worker, community member, entrepreneur, student, public health professional, government worker, or part of a private, public, or nonprofit organization, we invite you to share your innovative solution with us! Your contribution could be a new service, practice, process, or technology that has the power to revolutionize healthcare in our communities.
We firmly believe that innovation knows no boundaries. Don't underestimate the value of your work. If you're employing a creative approach to address existing health challenges, we want to hear about it!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Go to https://docs.google.com/document/d/1SLuV7ORKGiMiiFjqazsL1e7owAshxsYI/edit to download the application form. Applications are due on 6th July 2023.
For more information, visit the website below: 
https://socialinnovationinhealth.org/identification/identifying-innovations-in-malawi-and-rwanda/. 
Together with the Malaria Alert Center, let's drive positive change and combat the adverse effects of climate change on health. Join us today and make a lasting impact!
#InnovationInHealth #SocialImpact #CommunitySolutions #ClimateChange #HealthcareRevolution

